TITLE GUARANTY
HAWAII

Dear Client,

During this time of Thanksgiving, | personally want to show my
appreciation and thank you for your support of TG. 2021 has been a
year of historic volume, and we see this volume continuing. In the last
12 months, TG has hired over 100 staff members and has created a
robust training program for these individuals to support our current
staff. As we work through the high volume and close out the year, |
want to ask for your patience, support, and appreciation of our staff.
We are working extremely hard to make sure your transaction closes
on time, and we will continue to put all of our effort into every

transaction so we will be successful together.

MIKE B. PIETSCH
President & COO
(808) 533-5632
mike@tghawaii.com




